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The Lake Erie wind farm project requires the blades not work at time to protect birds and bats.
One, the project was placed out of major flyways. Two, if the object is to prevent the loss of
birds and bats, pass a law requiring that cat owners keep their cats indoors. Cats kill an
estimated 2.4 billion birds in the USA every day. Nationwide the loss of birds by wind
turbines is 300,000.

Norman Holy
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